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Cary Gray Named Baylor Alumnus of the Year
October 18, 2010
Cary Gray, BBA '79, BA '80, JD '83, doesn't have any memories of life apart from the Baylor 
family. His parents, Lanella Spinks Gray, BA '54, and the late Tom Gray, BBA '54, met at 
Baylor, and his mother hosts Baylor Line Camp freshmen each year at Independence, the site 
of Baylor's original campus. In many ways, the Grays are about as "Baylor" as a family can 
be.
"I never imagined going to college anywhere else, and Baylor's always been part of my life," 
says Gray. "Baylor's a great place, and in my mind, it's done nothing but get greater. I made 
lifelong friends at Baylor, my best friends in the world, and I got a great education."
The entire article can be found here:  Baylor Magazine

http://www.baylor.edu/alumni/magazine/0901/news.php?action=story&story=81192

